
As we prepare to welcome infants and children to a new child care center 
in September, lots of work is taking place right now. Here is the first of many 
construction updates.

#1 - �The large Conference room is getting a new coat of paint.  This room will host 
Bible Black Belts on Sundays and other groups during the week.

 
#2 - �The former youth room is being readied to host Godly Play. This room opens 

into the Fireside Room so there will be plenty of room to expand when needed.
 
#3 - �Everything has been moved out of the kitchen to prepare it for new floors, walls 

and ceiling. The kitchen equipment is in the Fellowship Hall for now.

#4 - �The youth are moving into this cool new space on the lower level. This room is 
getting new paint, flooring, and lighting. Youth Ministry will also use the stage 
and the Fellowship Hall which will give them much more room for games, etc. 
than the current youth room. 

Please stay out of the areas where work is being done.
  
During this time of construction, groups and meetings are 
being moved to different spaces. It is really important to 
request a room reservation because there may not be any 
room at the INN. Contact Kay Halverson  
kay.halverson@lakeharrietumc.org to request meeting space. 

As we move through this exciting time, let’s be especially 
gentle and gracious with one another, practicing flexibility and 
patience.

Grace and peace,
Pastor Karen Bruins
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To donate online simply 
scan the QR Code with your 
smartphone or tablet or visit  
bit.ly/lhcapitalcampaign


